
Shuttington Parish Council 

Clerk: 
Mrs Barbara Cox 
Tel: 07913912592 
Email: shuttpc@gmail.com 
 

 

Correspondence List 17h October 2023 

 

Correspondence received since 20th September  2023 

Lloyds  - Bank Statement 
NWBC – Precept Remittance Advice 
WCC – Green Shoots Remittance Advice 

General Correspondence 

 

 

Publications 

Warwickshire Outlook 
Countryside Voices 
Clerks & Councils Direct 
 

Invoices  

Clerks Salary September - £264.20 (net of tax) paid by standing order monthly) - 30/09/2023 
Clerks Expenses - September £25 paid by standing order monthly – 30/09/2023 
HMRC PAYE for September- £66.00 – 02/10/2023 
More -External Audit - £504 (inc. VAT) 06/10/2023 
NWBC – Playground Inspection - £119.88 (inc. VAT) 09/10/2023 
 
 

 

Planning Applications 

None  
 
 

All other correspondence received and forwarded by email 
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